
January 26, 2016 

 

 

Leo DeMoissac 

5015 – 49Avenue 

St Paul, Alberta 

 

Dear Mr.  DeMoissac : 

 

Thank you for your support in the Bellevue Blast 2015; having the assistance and collaboration 

from the County of St Paul was monumental in ensuring our success. We are again asking 

permission from the county to host the following event: 

 

The Friends of Lac Bellevue Enhancement Society is interested in hosting our second annual 

Bellevue Blast on July 16, 2016.  This will be an obstacle race that is over a course of 6KM, 

using the quad / snowmobile trails, the public beach and Legion Lake Front beach. 

 

A tentative plan is to follow the format of 2015 and have the race start at the County dumpster 

site, this is also where parking, and registration would be.  The race / obstacles would be on the 

quad / snowmobile trail and not in any ditches along the roadway; signage would be provided 

alerting motorists of a "race in progress". The race would end on Legion Lake Front grounds at 

the beach where we would be selling hamburgers / hot dogs / beer / pop / etc as well as having a 

live band and DJ style entertainment. 

 

The entry fee will include a t-shirt and a free beverage ticket. 

 

The proceeds of the event will be going towards a new building (dorm style) to house various 

service groups in and around the area, including Girl Guides, Air Cadets, Scouts, etc. The 

inclusion of participation from these types of groups is laid out by the mandate of the Legion 

Lake Front Association, in order to comply with the current lease agreement that is in place. 

 

This race will be open to 500 people, with waves starting at 10:00 am. (subject to change per 

recommendation of race set up company). Race registration will be in advance and payment will 

be on-line, with check in starting an hour before race time.  

 

We will have first aid personnel to be present on site as well as at the Legion campground. 

 

Please feel free to contact me on my cell phone at 780-603-8564 or through email at 

jamison@telusplanet.net 

 

Thank you in advance 

Sheryl Jamison 

 

cc County of St Paul 

cc Danny Smyl President of the St. Paul Trailblazers Snowmobile Club 

cc Jim Lindquist, P. Ag  PGR Agrologist 

mailto:jamison@telusplanet.net

